
 
 

 

Year 3 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

6th   December  
 
 

This week we have: 

 Focussed on the 4 and 8 times table in Maths. 

  Written Newspaper reports in English.  

 Played Hockey games in PE. 

 Watched the Family Trust Christmas Panto. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Writing our own stories. 

 Consolidating our Maths work from this term and completing an arithmetic assessment.   

 Making fruit kebabs. 
 

Homework 

This week’s homework is to complete 30 minutes of Maths Whizz. Please complete the homework on, or 

before, Thursday 12th December. Spellings have been sent out on a separate sheet, they are all 

homophones and will be tested on the Friday.  
 

Further information and Key Events 

Reminders: 

- Christmas Film     As part of our English work this term, the class have been looking at the Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe. As a class reward, for earning lots of golden time this term and because it is Christmas, I would like to 

let the class watch the 2005 film The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe whilst making some Christmas 

decorations. This film is a PG, therefore if you object to your child watching this film, please let me (Mr Brown) 

know before Friday 13th December.  

 

- Wellies     Please make sure wellies are in school. Next week we might be walking the daily mile on the field if it is 

too icy on the playground for Zumba.  

 

- Spelling Shed   There is no need to pay and download the Spelling Shed app, instead the children can use their log 

ins via the website; www.spellingshed.com and then click ‘sign in’ and ‘play the game’. Weekly spellings can be 

found on Spelling Shed each week for the children to practice.  

 

http://www.spellingshed.com/

